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1 | Updated 3.3.16 

MotoAmerica has released Technical Bulletin 05-2016 to remind competitors about the 2016 Regulations 
change posted with the initial release of the Technical Regulations on Nov 10th, 2016. The verbiage is 
below: 

Section 2.9.10: The riders clothing must include the rider’s name, emergency contact and blood type 
adhered to the left side lining adjacent to the main zipper. 

To facilitate those riders who have not met the regulation MotoAmerica will have emergency cards with 
plastic holders for sale for $5 at Technical Inspection. A schematic of the card and information required is 
below. This method is not preferred. It is preferred that riders sew the information into their leathers. 

 

 


